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Classes Cancelled for STTJ District PreK – 3rd Grade Students on Oct. 22 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – Classes for St. Thomas-St. John District students in PreK-3rd grade have 
been cancelled on Fri., Oct. 22 to accommodate a planned in-service day for teachers.  

Students in 4th-12th grades are not affected and will attend classes as normal. 

PreK-3rd grade students will resume classes on Mon., Oct. 25. 

The Bryan-Roach Administration is investing in the Territory’s people, infrastructure, and future 
through transparency, stabilizing the economy, restoring trust in the government, and ensuring 
that recovery projects are completed as quickly as possible. Visit www.transparency.vi.gov.    
   

###   
 

http://www.vide.vi/
http://www.facebook.com/usvi.vide

